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RE: SLG Portfolio Submission

From: Rene West (rwest@actx.edu)

To: domlippillo@yahoo.com

Cc: renewestmail@gmail.com

Date: Monday, June 11, 2018, 08:38 AM CDT

Hi Dominic, 

I would like to offer you an exhibition of your project, “Stories We Tell Ourselves," in the Southern Light Gallery. This
would be the first show of 2019 and would run mid-January for about 5 weeks. I do not have the calendar for the
spring semester yet, so exact dates will be determined once that info is available. Would this timeframe work with
your schedule? 

I'm on vacation this summer, please write back at renewestmail@gmail.com (cc'd above).

                
René West
Assistant Professor - Photography

School of Creative Arts
Parcells Hall 313B
PO Box 447
Amarillo TX 79178
806-345-5654

From: Dominic Lippillo [domlippillo@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:00 PM
To: Rene West
Subject: SLG Portfolio Submission

Rene West, Curator

Southern Light Gallery
Amarillo College
Box 447
Amarillo TX 79178-001
March 27, 2018

Dear Rene West, Curator:

I am submitting this proposal for a solo exhibition for my series of photographs titled, “Stories We Tell Ourselves”
for your consideration at Southern Light Gallery on the campus of Amarillo College. 

In this series of digitally constructed photographs memory, landscape, vernacular images, and narrative coalesce to
create open-ended narratives that are set in non-specific American landscapes to craft a visual conversation where
loneliness and longing border bewilderment and hope. The images in this series are created using figures extracted
from found vernacular images and landscape photographs that I have captured. Subsequently, the removal of a
figure from a vernacular photograph and its insertion into a new landscape photograph allows for a re-telling of the
character’s original story to be created by the viewer.
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Enclosed, please find my CV and artist statement. You can view a portfolio of my work by following this
link – https://dominic-lippillo.pixpa.com/solowork/stories-we-tell-ourselves1 While this is an on-going
project, all of the images that are currently on my website for this series are printed at the scale of
9x16” as archival ink jet prints and were made between 2016 and 2017.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further
information. I can be reached via phone at 662.769.9406 or by email at domlippillo@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Dominic Lippillo

Dominic Lippillo 
www.domlippillo.com 
LippilloSchoon.com

https://dominic-lippillo.pixpa.com/solowork/stories-we-tell-ourselves1











